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Heather Lipkind, MD, MS is the Director of Maternal Fetal of the Department of 
Obstetrics and Gynecology at Weill Cornell Medicine. She completed her residency in 
OB/GYN at New York University. She completed her Maternal-fetal Medicine fellowship 
at Columbia University in 2006 and her Master’s in Clinical Epidemiology from the 
Mailman School of Public Health during her Fellowship. Dr. Lipkind was previously a 
Professor and the Fellowship Director and a Professor of Obstetrics and Gynecology at 
Yale University until she returned to NYC in October of 2022.   Dr. Lipkind is a consultant 
for the CDC’s Vaccine Safety Datalink Team at Health Partners Research Foundation and 
has been actively involved in study design, interpretation of findings and manuscript 
preparation on ongoing studies of vaccine safety during pregnancy for the CDC.   She has 
worked on several projects examining the association of Pregnancy-related health 
conditions with long-term health outcomes with a focus on hypertension, preeclampsia 
and cardiovascular disease and vaccine safety. 

 
Please contact Amber Hromi-Fiedler at amber.hromi-fiedler@yale.edu if you have any questions. 
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